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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $11 OTHERWISE $19 

Boxed classified ads $19 

1/8 Page $17 
¼ Page  $33 
½ Page  $52 
Full Page $95 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $18 
½ Page  $25 
Full Page $46 

 
 

GST is not included in above pricing. 
 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Town Office, Town Crew and 

Nuisance Grounds 
will be closed on 

Friday, March 25th 
for Good Friday  

 

 

Taxes 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 
prepayment of 2016 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to any tax payments 
made during that month: 

 

March – 4% 
April – 3% 
May – 2% 
June – 1% 

 

 

Reminder: Business Licenses  
 

The town office has mailed out notices.  
Please make your payment as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you.  
 

 

Reminder: Pet Licenses  
 

 Your pet licenses were due by  
February 1, 2016. Please come in to pay them as 

soon as possible. 
 

 If your pet already has a license, please 
remember to bring the license number in when  

you come in to renew. 
 

Spayed or Neutered $15.00/each 
Not Spayed or Neutered $20.00/each 

 

 

Notification to Consumers 
 

In accordance with Section 44 of the Water 
Regulations, 2002, the Town hereby notifies 

consumers that the information on the quality of 
water supplied to the residents and compliance 
to sample submission requirements is available 

for viewing at the Town Office during regular 
office hours or can be viewed on the  
Town’s Webpage at www.eatonia.ca  

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22nd of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
http://www.eatonia.ca/
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SUMMER STUDENTS 

REQUIRED 
 

The Town of Eatonia requires two 

summer students to work 

in the Public Works Department to 

cut grass, tend to flowers and 

trees, pick garbage and other 

miscellaneous duties.   

 

Must have a valid driver’s license   

 

The positions are to start around 

the beginning of May, 2016 and  

the beginning of July, 2016  

 

 

For more information on  

this position contact the  

Town Office at 

 306-967-2251 

 

Applications can be sent to: 

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

Fax to 306-967-2267 

Email to eatonia@sasktel.net. 

 

 

 

TOWN OF EATONIA AWARD 
SPONSORED BY THE TOWN 

OF EATONIA 
 

In an effort to support and recognize the 
youth in our community, the Town of 
Eatonia is bestowing an award to a 

deserving student of Eaton School. 
This award will be given to an individual 

who has made an outstanding 
contribution to enhance the quality of life 

for the citizens of the Town. 
 

To be eligible, this student must meet the 
following criteria: 

1. Must currently attend grade 10, 11 
or 12 at Eaton High School 

2. Must have demonstrated various 
volunteer involvement throughout the 

community. 
3. Must demonstrate good work ethic, be 
in good academic standing and present 
an overall willingness to assist others. 

 

The successful nominee will be 
given an award of $200 which will 
be presented at Color Night 2016. 

 

To nominate an individual or 
individuals, forms can be picked up 

at the town office 
 

Deadline for nominations is April 29, 2016 

 

mailto:eatonia@
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CEMETERY MAINTENANCE TENDER 
The Town of Eatonia requires someone to cut 

grass and trim around the grave sites 
Must have own equipment 

 

Submit tenders per cut for approximately 
3 – 5 cuts for the year 

 

For more information on this tender 
contact the town office at 967-2251 

 

A tender must be submitted in a  
sealed envelope marked 

 “Cemetery Maintenance Tender” addressed to 
the: 

 

Town of Eatonia 
Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

Tenders must be received at the                              
Town Office by 5:00 p.m. on March 7, 2016 

Lowest, or any tender, not necessarily accepted 
 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 
 

 

January 27th, 2016 

 

ATTENTION: Eatonia Lions Club Trip of Month            

Supporters 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

For the past several years Eatonia Lions club has 

worked with T & T travel. They have been 

responsible for making arrangements for our Trip 

of the Month draw. In light of recent events with 

the closing of T & T travel, the Eatonia Lions 

Club would like to inform people who have 

purchased tickets in our Trip of the Month draw 

that there has been changes. We will be honoring 

the remaining prize draws with a cash payout for 

the trip value. Those that have already won and as 

yet have not claimed their prize we will also 

honor with a cash payout rather than booking the 

trip.  

 

You can contact Lion President Wes Tilbert, Lion 

Secretary Craig Bews, or Treasurer Steve 

Schwartz or any Eatonia Lions Club member with 

any concerns or questions.  

 

Thank you for your attention in this unfortunate 

matter. We thank you for your continued support 

of the Lions and their projects.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Eatonia Lion Club 

 

 
Craig Bews 

Secretary  
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March Rec New 

The 2016 Eatonia Rec Board 
“Sportsman’s Dinner & Auction” 

 

The Sportman’s Dinner and Auction is being held on 
April 16th this year. Cocktails start at 5:00 pm and 

Supper at 6:30 pm. No Minors.  
 

 As in previous years there will be a live and silent 
auction at this event. If there are any local businesses 

or individuals that wish to donate items for the 
auction, you can contact the  

Recreation office @ 306-967-2557 
 

There will be an all-day Midget/Bantam 3 on 3 
tournament on Saturday March 12th.  Information for 
this will be posted at the Arena on the bulletin 
board. 

 

Open Funspiel --March 18 & 19(we may have to start 
on Thursday night depending on number of teams) 
Entry Fee-$160/team, all ages welcome. 
Enter as a team or individual. 
Guaranteed 3 games. 
75% Cash Payout. 
Entry deadline is March 16 at noon. 
Contact Ryan at the rec office for more info or to 
register. 967-2557 (office) 460-7130 (call or text) or 
email at eatoniarec@sasktel.net 
Supper Saturday Night (more info to come) 
Proceeds go to the Recreation Facilities 
 

The Recreation Board would like to thank 
CASTLE LUMBER who has donated all wood supplies 
for the Funspiel event this year! 
 
Minor Ball  
 

Minor Ball Registration Deadline is March 24th.  
Please register on or before this date.  Forms will be 
sent home through the school and playschool or you 
can contact the rec office and have a form emailed to 
you.  Coaches needed:  Please contact the rec office if 
you are interested in coaching t-ball or minor ball. 

 
Swimming Pool:   
 

We are now accepting applications for 
lifeguard/instructor positions at the Eatonia 
Swimming Pool.  Please submit resume with a copy of 
your qualifications by March 31.  Resumes can be 
dropped off at the rec office, emailed, faxed or 
mailed.   
If you don’t currently have proper qualifications but 
are planning to do so please still apply and state what 
courses you are or will be enrolled in. 
Now is the time to look into training courses or 
recertification.  Some upcoming courses are listed on 
the Lifesaving Society website at 
www.lifesavingsociety.sk.ca  
If you have questions about lifeguarding 
requirements, courses, etc. please call or email the 
rec office. 
 
Summer Playground Program 
 

The Eatonia Recreation Board is looking for 2 or 3 
motivated and dependable individuals that enjoy 
working with children to coordinate and supervise the 
summer playground program.  Employment is 1 or 2 
days a week through July and August.  Please submit 
resume by May 6.   
 
Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant 
 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 
products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 
Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 
Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are used 
to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 
recreation and community groups in the province.  
Community groups in Eatonia receive funding from 
the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 
 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 
Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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The Eatonia Campground Committee is 
looking for pie donations for the 

Community Consignment Auction 
 

Saturday, April 2nd  

 

 
 

If you are willing to donate a pie  

please contact  
Troy Becker at 306-460-7410 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

100 1st Ave W Leader, SK 
Monday to Friday 8:30-5:30 

Saturday 10:00-3:00 
Excluding Holidays 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

Leah Butt & Alison Deux, pharmacists/owners 
 

FREE Daily Delivery to Eatonia 
 

Watch our Facebook page for Specials and New 
Products 

 

Special Thanks to  
Ann Davey and Glen Steinke  

for restoring the bell in the  
Luthern Church.  

 
 

 

Thanks to the following for  
Screening Donations: 

 

Somerville Farms 
Stan Stusrud 
Ken McBride 
Jeff Stevens 

Wade Stevens 
Kevin Stevens 

Allan & Glen Busby 
Brian Lothammer 
Daryl Lothammer 

Craig Bews 
Todd Schimpf 

Duane Cridland 
Gail, Darcy, & Tim Wilson 

Craney Farms 
Wayne Radies 

Ray & Leah Cooper 
 

Thanks to Lee’s Grain Cleaning for the truck and 
Debbie Bredy & Marsollier Petroleum for Gas.  

 

The Eatonia Campground Committee is 
looking for volunteers to help out at the 

Community Consignment 
Auction Food & Pie Booth on  

 

Saturday, April 2nd  
 

All proceeds are going towards the 
completion of Phase II at the Eatonia 

Campground. 
 

Please contact  
Debbie Adams at 306.967.2201 

if you are willing to help out. 
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Eatonia Oasis Living – February 2016 
 

  

The month of February has gone by very quickly!  We are all looking forward to spring, although we cannot 
complain, as winter has been very kind to us.  At this time, we have 19 residents living at EOL.  We bid farewell to 
Hazel McCloskey who has moved back to Eston into the Jubilee Lodge.  We wish you all the best, Hazel. 
 

February’s activity schedule was packed full of fun!  Morning Exercises are offered to the residents who wish to 
attend.  We have our regular exercises as well as Chair Yoga.  Thank you to Betty Lou Klein for leading Chair Yoga 
while Janice Burns is away on holidays, and to the ladies from the community who join in.  You are all much 
appreciated!  We have been doing a lot of baking for the coffee cart—oatmeal and peanut butter cookies, sugar 
cookies that were decorated for Valentine’s Day, as well as granola bars.  It is nice to have some homemade baking 
to snack on. Crafts with Marie are very well attended…the residents made some Valentines to hang at the nurses’ 
station.  Thank you to Marie Smith for organizing this, and thank you to Winnie Larson and Nicole Bailey for helping!  
The residents look forward to seeing all of you. The weekly Bingo is still very popular.  We were joined by some of 
the residents’ family members and friends.  The more the merrier!  Bingo is usually held on Thursday at 2:30, and we 
welcome anyone to join us.   
 

We had some four legged friends visit us!  Michele Heard brought her new puppies for us to see a few times!  It is 
fun to see how much they grow in such a short time!  Linda Radies brought her Chihuahua, Peanut, to see us.  He is a 
very well behaved pup!  Thank you so much for making time for us.  
 

Our weekly Church services are very important to the residents. We would like to thank all the ladies and gentlemen 
who take the time to help fulfill the residents’ spiritual needs by providing these services which are held every 
Wednesday afternoon at 2:30.  We are also celebrating “World Day of Prayer” here on March 4, 2016 at 2:00.  
Everyone is welcome! 
 

We had one birthday to celebrate this month.  Happy Birthday to Emma Whitmarsh!  She was lucky enough to have 
two parties!   Her daughter, Dianne Lowenberger brought cake in to share with the staff and residents, and all who 
attended enjoyed an afternoon of music and Sing-a-long led by Marilyn Stevenson.  The Auxiliary ladies hosted the 
monthly birthday party with a Valentines theme. The residents and guests played a few rounds of Five Card Bingo, 
with Laviah Hayes winning the grand prize of a Valentines Monkey!  Thank you all for a wonderful afternoon.   
 

We have been fortunate to have a lot of entertainment this month.  Laura Hayes and Children’s Choir performed for 
us.  We enjoyed a wonderful evening of music! There is some up and coming talent there!  We had the pleasure of 
the Eaton School Kindergarten/Grade One students visiting us and reciting their Choral Speaking poems.  Thank you 
to Mrs. Follensbee and Miss Lee for bringing the children to perform.  Mrs. Hynd, also from Eaton School, brought 
the Grade Four and Five band students to play for us.  It is amazing how well the students are doing! Big thanks to all 
of you…two of the residents’ favorite things--music and children!  We can’t wait to see you again.   
 

We had a few volunteers helping with evening lunch.  The residents always enjoy seeing new faces!  If there is 
anyone who would like to volunteer their time at EOL—visiting, helping with an activity, entertaining, serving 
evening snack or afternoon coffee, please call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447 to set up a time, or just drop in!   
 

Finally, we would like to thank each and every one of you who donated in any way to Eatonia Oasis Living.  Your 
thoughtfulness and generosity is greatly appreciated! 
 

HAVE A GREAT MONTH!!
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The Eatonia Band Association 

will be doing its annual  
Spring Plant/Flower Fundraiser  

again this year! 
 

We will be selling hanging baskets, deck 
planters, select annuals, and a herb combo. 

 

Phoning blitz will take place in April and/or 
you will also be able to place your order 

online. Plants will arrive in early May.  
 

WATCH FOR MORE DETAILS IN APRIL’S 
NEWSLETTER!  

 

A huge thank you to the community for your 
overwhelming support of this fundraiser in the 

past few years! 
 

Contact Yvette Schuh at 306.967.2700 for 
more info.  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you! 
The Laporte Community Hall Board  

would like to thank Joanne Stusrud and all 

Volunteers who helped before, during and after 

the Laura Hayes: Cowboy Poetry Event at the 

Laporte Hall on January 30, 2016.  
 

 

   All the funds raised were  

  donated for the operation  

        and upkeep of the  

            Laporte Hall. 
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

CWL Tea & Bake Sale 
 

At St. Joseph’s Church Basement 
 

Saturday, March 12th, 2016 

from 2-4 p.m. 
 

Tea, Coffee, & Prizes. 

Kids Table & Fellowship! 

Everyone Welcome! 
 

EATONIA UNITED CHURCH 
 

 

 

50 Year Anniversary Celebration 
Sept. 3 + 4, 2016 

 

 Send your Confirmation photographs to  
 Belva Martin, 306-967-2313 
 Follow 50 Facts weekly on Facebook: 

Eatonia-Mantario United Church 
 

 
EATONIA, SK 

 
HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 
8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 

8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 
217 Railway Ave East     

Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 
GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 
Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 

212 Main Street        

Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 
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